
1405-0002 Statement of Registration

Justification for Non-Substantive Change Request

The Directorate of Defense Trade Controls  is requesting to add  a radio button to 

Block 5 of the DS-2032 in order to clarify whether the applicant is a Natural 

Person or Entity.

This addition is needed in order for DDTC to distinguish between people and 

companies in the new case management system that is being developed.  No 

other changes will be made to the form.


